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UPDATE: MOSS VALE PLASTICS RECYCLING 

FACILITY - SUBMISSIONS UNDER CONSIDERATION 
 

28 November 2024 
 

The Independent Planning Commission’s submission period for the Moss Vale Plastics and 
Recycling Facility closed at 5pm 25 November 2024, with more than 2,900 submissions 
received.   
 
The submission period commenced on 11 October 2024 and was extended after an additional 
public meeting day was scheduled to accommodate the high level of community interest in this 
development. This resulted in a total submission period of 45 days for the community to put its 
views to the Commission.  
 
All submissions are now being actively considered by the Commission. Due to the large volume 
of written submissions received and speakers heard across the three-day public meeting, the 
Commission wishes to advise the community that its determination will not be made before the 
end of 2024.   
 
The Commission’s Chair Mr Andrew Mills highlighted the importance of ensuring thorough 
consideration of all relevant matters in determination of the application, including the 
community’s views.  
 
“Community engagement is critical to the effectiveness of the Commission’s work. We now have 
the task of reviewing and considering all written and verbal submissions in our deliberations and 
determination of the application,” Mr Mills said.   
 
“The Panel will take the time necessary to ensure all relevant matters are fully considered prior 
to any determination being made, and we appreciate the community’s patience and 
understanding during this time.”  
 
The Commission’s encourages any interested person to keep up to date on the case via its 
website: https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/cases/2024/10/moss-vale-plastics-recycling-facility   
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